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April's Membership Report

webmaster, Wednesday 04 May 2011 - 10:00:44

MEMBERSHIP DIRECTOR'S REPORTChuck Bogdanowicz, PGK410-592-5913-EMAIL-

We had our semi-annual membership drive at St. John s the weekend of March 19 and 20. | wantto  thank all the members who
stayed after mass to handout membership information. While we did not get any solid prospects, we did have several men express
interest. The more we can showcase our organization to the parish the easier it will be to get them to support our activities and join our
ranks.

We currently have 28 members who have yet to pay their 2011 dues and Paul Weber is in the process of suspending 4 who are past
due for 2 years dues. As you can see, the need to recruit new members is essential in order for our Council to remain healthy and
active. Please try to recruit a new member.

The First Degree scheduled for the second meeting in March was canceled since we had to cancel our first meeting due to Shrove

Tuesday. Our next scheduled First Degree will be during the May 24 meeting..
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